Waluga Neighborhood Association Annual General Meeting Agenda

October 8, 2014

Lake Grove Elementary School

"Our Neighborhood Character is Changing"

- I. Welcome & Introduction of current board and board members at large-Cindy Maddox
- II. Election of board members (see reverse side for list of board members)-Cheryl Uchida
- III. Updates on WNA projects & commercial developments
 - A. First Student School Bus Facility relocation-Kate O'Rielly
 - B. Friends of Waluga Park & WNA Website-Will Mahoney-Watson
 - C. Traffic & Parking projects-Dick Benedetti
 - D. Emergency Preparedness-Jim Newcomer and Cheryl Uchida
 - E. The Springs Senior Living facility at Lake Grove-Cheryl Uchida
 - F. Kruse Village-Sandy Reay
 - G. Q/A
- IV. Boones Ferry Improvement Project: Phase1—Mike Buck
- V. Parkway Veterinary Hospital—Gregg Takashima, DVM & owner

Meeting adjourn: 8:30 p.m.

waluganeighborhood.org

waluga.neighborhood.association@gmail.com

Facebook: Waluga Neighborhood-Lake Oswego

Phone: 635-4131 or 503-697-3625

2015 Board Members Waluga Neighborhood Association

Board Members

Co-Chairs: Cindy Maddox and Cheryl Uchida

Vice Chair: Bruce Goldson

Secretary/Treasurer: Sandy Reay

Kate O'Rielly Michael Sorrell Gene Park Jim Newcomer Will Mahoney-Watson Steve Allaway

Appointed Board Members at Large

Dick Benedetti Jim Ledbetter Chris Battista Jeff Novak Adelle Jenike Christina Allaway